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Comments: I think Cibola national Forest Service should not allow the Proposed Wilderness Expansion Near

Albuquerque. This will be another great loss. The Government keeps adding these wilderness areas no one will

be able to enjoy our great outdoors. Mtn Bikers are responsible for keep trials in good shape. Granted there are

few bad ones that abuse the trails. But very few. Mtn Bikers are very good advocates of trails, we know need to

keep care of the trails or we'll lose them.

Thanks 


